
A Public Notice for the purposes of Section 121 of The Charities Act 2011 (for 
lease of Property) 

THE VINE TRUST WALSALL  ( Charity Registration  No  1093838 ) (the Charity) gives 

notice that the Charity proposes to  grant a lease of  office units  at The  Goldmine Building at 

14a Lower Hall Street Walsall  which is owned by the Charity and   shown on the Plan to this 

Notice  edged red. The Plan to this Notice can be viewed on the Charity’s web page at 

http://www.thevinetrust.co.uk or alternatively, a copy of the Plan may be requested in writing.  

The proposed grant of the Lease is in accordance with the terms of the development of the 

Goldmine Building.   

Any representations or comments in relation to the proposed transaction should be sent for 

consideration to the following address by no later than 15
th

 February 2013 quoting reference :  

 

Goldmine - lease 1 

 

 

 

Richard Jolly  

 

 Deputy Chief Executive 

The Vine Trust Walsall,  

33 Lower Hall Lane, Walsall, WS1 1RR 

Tel: 01922 621951 

 

Dated 14
th

 January 2013 

 

 


